
 

Route 4 bus stop out of service 
Salvation Army store, Devon St West   

 

Due to roadworks on Morley St, this stop will be unavailable for Route 4 

Westown/Hurdon for approximately three weeks from Monday 2 December. 

Outbound passengers should use Bus Centre Bay D on Ariki St. 

The Morley St road works are expected continue for about three weeks. While they 

take place, buses will be detouring via Dawson St and Fulford St.  

We apologise for any inconvenience and appreciate your understanding. 

Follow us on  Taranaki Public Transport 

to keep with all the latest news. 

https://www.google.co.nz/imgres?imgurl=https://lookaside.fbsbx.com/lookaside/crawler/media/?media_id%3D10154001910841729&imgrefurl=https://www.facebook.com/facebook/photos/&docid=-yUqyk9cih4VrM&tbnid=kcnDsfA1oPEDvM:&vet=10ahUKEwiRtPLz2qrXAhWEgbwKHeqRBqwQMwhmKAAwAA..i&w=960&h=960&bih=955&biw=1920&q=Facebook%20image&ved=0ahUKEwiRtPLz2qrXAhWEgbwKHeqRBqwQMwhmKAAwAA&iact=mrc&uact=8

